
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=34200 

District Probe Clears Teacher of Criminal Wrongdoing
(KNZA)--No criminal findings in regards to a Horton High School teacher accused of improper
contact with a student. 

South Brown County Superintendent Dr. Steve Davies says the results of the internal investigation,
launched by USD 430, have been shared with local law enforcement: 

“Our investigation has been completed and closed, and the teacher did resign,” Davies says.  “There
was nothing criminal, and we have discussed that with two attorneys, one works for KASB [The
Kansas Association of School Boards] and one works for us.  We have discussed it with law
enforcement and there just wasn't anything there that was criminal.”

The resignation of Family and Consumer Science instructor Elizabeth Crider was accepted by the
USD 430 Board of Education following a 45 minute executive session which comprised the majority
of a special meeting held February 26th. 
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